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Sara Wilson - Save the drip!!

From:  "Cherry Lane Cottage" <accommodation@cherrylanecottage.com.au>
To: <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Date: 2/23/2012 4:19 PM

Subject: Save the drip!!

Dear

My name is Olivia Slevin and | am 12 years old. | live in Gulgong and | believe The Drip should not be
tampered with by a pollution making mine. Year 7 at my school (Gulgong High School) went on an
excursion out to The Drip today to witness the wonderful views and beautiful flora and fauna that
The Drip has to offer. If the drip is mistreated by the mine, then there is a possibility that public
access will not be tolerated. This is an irresponsible thing for a mine to do and if the community is
forced to go along with this, the mining industry will some day regret it.

Another reason | am feeling miserable with this declaration, is that the Goulburn River is very pretty
asset to Australia and the mine is polluting it with its pollution. We must make them realise that the
Goulburn River is not to be mucked around with. They must think that it is okay to make this
gorgeous river into a dirty, smelly wasteland for the mine to dump its unwanted. That’s all | have to
say but | hope this makes a difference because The Drip is one of my favourite places to go as | love
bushwalking and nature.

Yours Sincerely,

Olivia Slevin
0439262527
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